

First National Bank Arena Saturday, December 16, 2023 • 10:00 a.m.

# TABLE OF CONTENTS

Arkansas State University — History and Overview	2
Arkansas State University — Mission, Core Values, and Vision	3
Ceremony Participants	4
The Program	5
Letter from the Alumni Association President	7
Letter from the Governor	8
Candidates for Doctoral Degrees	9
College of Agriculture	15
Neil Griffin College of Business	15
College of Education and Behavioral Science	17
College of Engineering and Computer Science	26
College of Liberal Arts and Communication	28
College of Nursing and Health Professions	30
College of Sciences and Mathematics	33
University College	34
Campus Queretaro	39
Master Theses	41
Honors Senior Theses	43
Academic Apparel	45
The Medallion, The Mace, The Seal, Graduation with Academic Distinction/Honors	47

<sup>&</sup>quot;The listing of Fall 2023 degree candidates and the announced honor distinctions are tentative and subject to final certification of graduation."

# Arkansas State University History and Overview

Arkansas State University is a Carnegie Foundation R2 national doctoral-granting institution serving the upper Mississippi Delta region. Dedicated to teaching, research and service, the university provides students with the broad educational foundations that help develop critical thinking and analytical skills, decision-making capabilities, and communication skills.

This institution was founded in Jonesboro in 1909 by the Arkansas General Assembly as a regional agricultural training school. It began offering a two-year college program in 1918, then became "First District Agricultural and Mechanical College" in 1925. A four-year degree program was begun in 1930, then A & M College became "Arkansas State College" in 1933. The Arkansas Legislature elevated the college to university status and changed the name to Arkansas State University in 1967. Today, the institution has more than 100,000 alumni. A-State has received notable rankings in recent years, moving into the "National Universities" category in *U.S. News & World Report's* annual "Best Colleges" rankings in 2019, and being named Best in South by *Princeton Review*, gold-level Military Friendly Schools by *Military Times*, and a top online value by a wide range of internet rating groups.

A-State has extended its global reach with the only U.S.-style campus in Queretaro, Mexico. A-State is also host to the first osteopathic medical school in Arkansas, the New York Institute of Technology College of Osteopathic Medicine. More information about A-State is available online at AState.edu.

#### **Degree Programs**

Master degree graduate programs were initiated in 1955, and Arkansas State began offering its first doctoral degree, in educational leadership, in the fall of 1992. In addition, doctoral programs are now offered in environmental science, heritage studies, molecular biosciences, nursing practice, occupational therapy, and physical therapy. Programs at the specialist, master's, bachelor's and associate degree levels are available through the various colleges: Agriculture; Griffin Business; Education and Behavioral Science; Engineering and Computer Science; Liberal Arts and Communication; Nursing and Health Professions; Sciences and Mathematics; and University College.

#### Accreditation

Arkansas State University's commitment to excellence in higher education is demonstrated through its accreditation by The Higher Learning Commission, based in Chicago, as well as 37 discipline-specific accrediting organizations. In addition, the university holds membership in numerous national organizations that support the highest educational standards.

#### The ASU System

The Arkansas State University System includes the main campus of Arkansas State University, A-State, which is in Jonesboro; the newest addition, Henderson State University, a four-year institution in Arkadelphia; and five two-year institutions: ASU-Beebe, ASU-Newport, ASU-Mountain Home, ASU Mid-South, in West Memphis, and ASU Three Rivers, in Malvern. A-State includes Campus Queretaro in the State of Queretaro, Mexico. ASU-Beebe has campuses in Heber Springs and Searcy and an instructional site at Little Rock Air Force Base. ASU-Newport also has campuses in Jonesboro and Marked Tree.

Dr. Charles L. Welch is president of the ASU System, which was formally established by Board of Trustees resolution effective July 1, 2006, although it had operated as a system much longer. Junior Agricultural College of Central Arkansas joined the system in 1955 as ASC-Beebe, later becoming ASU-Beebe. White River Vo-Tech at Newport became associated with ASU-Beebe in 1992; that institution is now ASU-Newport. The Mountain Home campus officially became ASU-Mountain Home on July 1, 1995. Delta Technical Institute at Marked Tree, which came into the system in 2001, is now an ASU-Newport campus. ASU-Beebe opened a sister campus at Heber Springs in 1999. Foothills Technical Institute was merged with ASU-Beebe on July 1, 2003, and is now the Searcy campus of ASU-Beebe. Mid-South Community College in West Memphis became a system member in 2015 as ASU Mid-South. College of the Ouachitas in Malvern joined the system in 2020 as ASU Three Rivers. Henderson State University joined the system in February 2021. A-State also offers bachelor degree programs, master degree programs and upper level courses through degree centers at ASU-Beebe, ASU-Mountain Home, and ASU Mid-South.

#### **Enrollment**

Arkansas State University has grown significantly over the past three decades. A-State's enrollment in the fall of 2023 was 14,032. Home to the largest online program in the State of Arkansas, A-State also has the largest graduate enrollment, largely through several 100% percent online programs.

# Arkansas State University

# Mission, Core Values, and Vision

# Mission

Arkansas State University *educates* leaders, *enhances* intellectual growth, and *enriches* lives.  $(ASU = e^3)$ 

# **Core Values**

Arkansas State University values the following as central to our success:

- **Student-Centered:** We are committed to education, inquiry and service in order to meet students' changing needs. We foster lifelong learning, civic and social responsibility, leadership, and individual and career growth.
- Learning-Centered: We nurture intellectual flexibility, knowledge and skills by integrating teaching, research, assessment and learning to promote continuous improvement of our scholarly community.
- **Excellence:** We pursue excellence within the campus community through opportunities for achievement in teaching, research, scholarship, creative activity and service.
- Diversity: We embrace diversity in all of its dimensions realizing that mutual respect for individuality and the inclusion of all are vital for both personal and institutional success.
- Service: We support and recognize service at all levels of the university. We strive to
  contribute to the benefit of the university, the Delta, the state, the nation and the world.
- **Integrity:** We hold high standards of character and integrity as the foundations upon which the University is built.

#### Vision

Arkansas State University aspires to be an academic leader recognized for innovation and quality in teaching and learning, international standing in strategic research areas, and commitment to outreach and service to the Delta and beyond.

# **CEREMONY PARTICIPANTS**

# **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

Mrs. Christy Clark Little Rock, Arkansas

Mr. Jerry Morgan Jonesboro, Arkansas

Mr. Paul Rowton Harrisburg, Arkansas Bishop Robert G. Rudolph, Jr.

Bryant, Arkansas

#### PRESIDENT OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM

Dr. Charles L. Welch

# EXECUTIVE OFFICERS OF THE UNIVERSITY

Dr. Todd Shields Chancellor

Dr. Calvin White, Jr.

Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor

Dr. Len Frey

Dr. Erika Chudy Executive Vice Chancellor for Finance and

Administration

Vice Chancellor for University Advancement

Dr. Lonnie Williams

Vice Chancellor for Diversity, Inclusion and

Community Engagement

Mr. Christopher Boothman

Senior Associate Vice Chancellor for Distance

**Education and Technology** 

Mr. Jeff Purinton

Vice Chancellor for Intercollegiate Athletics

Mr. Todd Clark

Interim Chief Communications Officer

Dr. Martha Spack

Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs and

Dean of Students

Mr. Joel Wincowski

Interim Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Management

# ACADEMIC COUNCIL

Dr. Mickey LaTour, Dean College of Agriculture

Dr. lim Washam, Dean Neil Griffin College of Business

Dr. Mary Jane Bradley, Dean

College of Education and Behavioral Science

Dr. Abhijit Bhattacharyya, Dean

College of Engineering and Computer Science

Dr. Brad Rawlins, Interim Dean

College of Liberal Arts and Communication

Dr. Scott Gordon, Dean

College of Nursing and Health Professions

Dr. Jennifer Bouldin, Dean

College of Sciences and Mathematics

Dr. Cherisse Jones-Branch, Dean

Graduate School

Dr. Nikesha Nesbitt, Dean

University College

#### OTHER CEREMONY PARTICIPANTS

Dr. Edward Salo President, Faculty Senate Mace Bearer

Dr. Ryan Sullivan Line Announcers

Mr. Ionathan Reaves

Mr. Bao Nguyen

Dr. William McLean

Graduating Senior

Associate Vice Chancellor for Faculty Relations

# THE PROGRAM

Processional: Pomp and Circumstance
OUR NATIONAL ANTHEM  *The Star Spangled Banner
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
REMARKS ON BEHALF OF THE GRADUATING CLASS
PRESENTATION OF DEGREE CANDIDATES
CONFERRAL OF DEGREES

<sup>\*</sup>Please stand for the national anthem



P.O. BOX 1990

STATE UNIVERSITY, AR 72467

870-972-2586

AStateAlumni.org

# CONGRATULATIONS, GRADUATE!

On behalf of the members of the Alumni Association, congratulations on your graduation from Arkansas State University! Graduation signals the end of one era and the beginning of another as we welcome you to the family of more than 100,000 A-State alumni worldwide. It is our sincere hope that you continue your association with the university through active membership in the Alumni Association

You and the members of your class are important to the Alumni Association and the alma mater we serve. Much that you have enjoyed here at Arkansas State has been made possible by the generous support of graduates who have preceded you. As alumni, we are proud of the time, energy and resources we have shared to help provide a quality institution for the current and future students at Arkansas State.

We invite you to continue this tradition by participating in Alumni Association activities such as homecoming, class reunions, recruiting events in your area and other events. The Cooper Alumni Center will be your permanent home on the A-State campus. I invite you to stop by and see this wonderful place.

Most of all stay connected! Visit our website <u>AStateAlumni.org</u>; join us on social media and download our mobile app to keep us informed of your accomplishments and current contact information. We want to share in your success and keep you advised of University and Alumni Association events. The friendships and associations you have built while at Arkansas State will continue to grow through your participation in the Alumni Association

We look forward to serving you and working with you in your new role as alumni of Arkansas State University.

Go Red Wolves!

Sincerely,

John Baine '95 '97

President

A-State Alumni Association



# STATE OF ARKANSAS SARAH HUCKABEE SANDERS GOVERNOR

December 16, 2023

Dear Class of 2023,

On behalf of the State of Arkansas, congratulations on your graduation from Arkansas State University. As Governor, I commend your tremendous achievement and join with your friends and family to celebrate your years of hard work and dedication.

The education and lessons you have learned during your time at this university will help unleash new, exciting opportunities for you to leave your mark on Arkansas and our nation. I look forward to seeing the tremendous impact you will have.

I hope you will continue to pursue learning opportunities throughout your life and continually expand your horizons. You will soon be presented with new experiences and challenges that will shape your mind and your character. Work hard, strive to achieve your full potential, and realize the possibilities are endless.

Again, congratulations on your graduation from Arkansas State University and best wishes for a memorable event and continued success. Go Red Wolves!

Sincerely,

Sarah Huckabee Sanders, Governor of Arkansas

# **CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES**

# **Doctor of Education**

# Pacey M. Bowens

M.B.A., University of Phoenix B.S., University of Phoenix

A.A., Arkansas Northeastern College
DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Jodie Elder

DISSERTATION TITLE: A Qualitative Study on the Impact of Covid-19 on the Transition from Classroom to

Virtual Learning Among Elementary School Teachers with Underrepresented Students

in a Rural School District

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Andrew Brunner

M.S.E., Olivet Nazarene University

B.A., McKendree University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Amany Saleh

DISSERTATION TITLE: Educator Perceptions of Secondary Students' Pleasure Reading: Obstacles and Motivation

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Ashlee Buchanan

E.D.S., Arkansas State University M.A.T., University of South Carolina B.S., University of South Carolina

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Amany Saleh

DISSERTATION TITLE: Exploring Secondary Science Teacher Knowledge, Understanding, Skills, and Training

to Support the Teachers' Ability to Infuse World Class Skills in the South Carolina

Science Curriculum

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

### Corey Bunch

M.S.E., Northeastern State University B.S.E., Northeastern State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: David Stevens

DISSERTATION TITLE: Perceptions of Academic Letter Grades in K-8 Public Schools Located Inside

the Cherokee Nation Reservation

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Catherine S. Burton

M.S., Arkansas Tech University B.S.W., Arkansas State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Current Students' Perceived Effectiveness of Early Alert Intervention Strategies at a

Public Two-Year College in Arkansas

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Debra L. Byers

E.D.S., Arkansas State University M.S.E., Henderson State University B.S., Henderson State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Bronwyn MacFarland

DISSERTATION TITLE: An Examination of the Relational Aspect of Cohesive Co-Teaching Relationships

#### Brianna Comeaux

E.D.S., Arkansas State University M.S.E., Nicholls State University B.S., University of Louisiana

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Private, Public, and Head Start Prekindergarten Programs and Their Effect on

Kindergarten Readiness Scores

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Olivia P. Cammon-Stevenson

M.A., University of Phoenix

B.A., California State Polytechnic University Pomona DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Teacher, Student Support Staff, And School Leader Perceptions About Utilizing a Block of

Time Daily to Meet the Academic, Social-Emotional, And Behavioral Needs of Students

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Martin Cantu

M.S.E., The University of Texas Rio Grande Valley B.A., The University of Texas Rio Grande Valley DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Ibrahim Duyar

DISSERTATION TITLE: Examining the Influence of a Mariachi Program on Hispanic Students' Cultural Identity

and Schooling Perceptions

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### David Dawson

E.D.S., Arkansas State University M.S.E., Missouri State University

B.A., Drury University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Bronwyn MacFarlane

DISSERTATION TITLE: Interventions for At-Risk Students and Their Impacts on Autonomy, Connectedness, and

Competence in Missouri Public Schools

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Shekema S. Dunlap

M.Ed., Georgia State University B.A., Georgia State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Brownwyn D. M. MacFarlane

DISSERTATION TITLE: "With Revolutionary Love...": An Endarkened Narrative Inquiry of Black Students'

(Re)Membered Experiences in a Black English Teacher's Classroom as Influential to

Them Becoming Teachers

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

### Lawrence Eberlin

M.E.D., University of South Carolina M.E.D., University of South Carolina B.A., University of South Carolina

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Amany Saleh

DISSERTATION TITLE: High School Reimagined: Student, Teacher, Parent, Administrator Perceptions of One

High School's Experience with the COVID-19 Global Pandemic

#### Silvia Elizondo

M.S., Texas A&M University Kingsville

B.A., Texas Tech University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Building a College-Going Culture for Middle School Eighth Grade Students in a Historically

Low Number College-Bound Area

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Amanda Goddard

M.S., Mount Mary University B.S., East Carolina University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Transforming Arkansas Schools: Leadership Practices to Promote the Inclusion of

Students with Disabilities

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# John Liberto

E.D.S., Northwest Missouri State University

M.A., University of Missouri

B.M.E., University of Central Missouri

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Timberly Baker

DISSERTATION TITLE: Examining Secondary Mentor Teacher Experiences in a Midwestern Novice

Teacher Induction Program

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# Rania Maalouf

M.S.E., University of Houston B.A., Converse College

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Ibrahim Duyar

DISSERTATION TITLE: Investigation Into the Influences of Emotional Intelligence and Cultural Intelligence

on Students' Public-School Experiences

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Carla Narlesky

E.D.S., Henderson State University M.S.E., Henderson State University

B.S.E., Henderson State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Karen Buchanan

DISSERTATION TITLE: Family Engagement: Barriers, Perceptions, and Responsibilities

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Nikki Nix

M.E.D., Lamar University

B.S., Midwestern State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: A Study on the Effectiveness of Instructional Coaching on Student Academic Success for

Elementary School Learners from Underrepresented Backgrounds

# Tiffany Parie

E.D.S., Arkansas State University

M.S.E., Arkansas State University

M.S., Arkansas State University

B.G.S., The University of Mississippi

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: Exploration of Secondary Co-Teachers' Shared Experiences Co-Teaching Students with

a Reading Disability: A Phenomenological Study

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# Zachary Perry

M.S., Arkansas Tech University B.S., Arkansas Tech University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: How Fine Arts Teachers in Public High Schools Report the Quality of Their

Programs: A Narrative Analysis

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# **Emily Alison Peters**

M.S.E., Central Washington University
B.A., Central Washington University
DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Ella Benson

DISSERTATION TITLE: A Mentor's Effect on Beginning Teacher Self-Efficacy

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# Jennifer Ann Rankin

M.A.T., University of Central Arkansas
B.S., University of Arkansas Little Rock
DISSERTATION ADVISOR: David Stevens

DISSERTATION TITLE: Examining the Influence of Principal's Servant Leadership Practices on Teachers'

Perceived Stress in Elementary Schools

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Angie Reay

M.E.D., Midwestern State University B.S., Midwestern State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Mahauganee Bonds

DISSERTATION TITLE: Retention of Female Sophomore Students Who Participate in Recreational and

Wellness Programs

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Mitchell Reed

E.D.S., University of Sioux Falls
M.S.E., Northern State University
B.A., Dakota Wesleyan University
DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Tania Reis

DISSERTATION TITLE: The Perceptions of Experienced Teachers on Administrative Support in Rural Classrooms and

the Implications on Teacher Retention

# Lacee Rodgers

E.D.S., Arkansas State University

M.E.D., Christian Brothers University

B.A., Florida A&M University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: David Stevens

DISSERTATION TITLE: Novice Teachers: Thriving in Urban Turnaround Schools

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Jennifer Shure

M.S., Arkansas Tech University B.A., University of Central Arkansas

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Carol Bronson

DISSERTATION TITLE: Student and Principal Perceptions on Social Pedagogy for Immigrant Students

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

#### Alison Taylor

M.A.T., The University of Memphis M.A., The University of Memphis

B.S., The University of Tennessee at Chattanooga DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Topeka Singleton

DISSERTATION TITLE: The American View on Global Education in Curriculum and Its Necessity for

Entering the Workforce

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# Corey Throckmorton

E.D.S., Arkansas State University M.S.E., Arkansas State University B.S.E., Arkansas State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Amany Saleh

DISSERTATION TITLE: An Analysis of Arkansas Alternative Learning Placement Characteristics

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# Garrett Whitley

E.D.S., Henderson State University M.A.T., Henderson State University B.G.S., Henderson State University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Amany Saleh

DISSERTATION TITLE: School-to-Prison Pipeline: The Importance of Teachers' and Administrators Perceptions

of Their Social Bonds with Students

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Educational Leadership

# **Doctor of Philosophy**

# Divya Kandanool

M.S., Arkansas State University M.S., Osmania University B.S., Osmania University

DISSERTATION ADVISOR: Steven Green

DISSERTATION TITLE: Costs and Benefits of Using Winter Cover Crops in a Furrow-Irrigated Rice-Soybean

Rotation on Clay Soils

DISSERTATION DEPARTMENT: Environmental Sciences

# **COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE**

# CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

# Master of Science in Agriculture

Thomas Patrick Dill Bhavani Makineni

# CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# **Bachelor of Science in Agriculture**

Shay Harrison Amoss Cum Laude Ashton Lee'Ann Bailey Leah Cate Bonham Cum Laude Andrew Joe Browder Jacob Aaron Brown Colton Robert Bush Tyler D. Casper Brent Thomas Clark Lindsey Danielle Colvin

Jade Crossen
Kristen Nicole Dixon
Gabriella R. Edison
Mallory Peyton Griffin
Brayden Massey Harris
Cooper Daniel Harris
Colby J. Hopkins
Magna Cum Laude

Cade C. Leatherberry Patrick Dylan Leddy Connor J. Manning Jackson Duke Morton Ryley Lane Myers Kaylynn Jewell Newberry Alex B. O'Shields Summa Cum Laude Jenna Brooke Patterson Mitchell Aaron Price Keaton Harold Sheppard Matthew Eric Smith Jack Kimbrough Stephens Jr. Brandon Laine Tate Chloe Grace Thornhill Thomas G. Vaughan

Madison Nicole Welch

Bryce D. Wesson

John Austin Hoskyn

# **NEIL GRIFFIN COLLEGE OF BUSINESS**

# CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

# Master of Accountancy

Landon Floyd Burrow Khalia Santrice Calaham Peyton Michael Clark Caitlin Elizabeth Cooper Carlie Lanae Dennis Melanie Brooke Fortson Kelsey Renee Gentry Lauren Alexis Henry Madilyn Dalane Jones Mahmoud Adil Mohammed Khuder Jennifer Elizabeth Laird Austin Christopher Shultz Kassidy Michelle Walker

#### Master of Business Administration

Teresa Marie Anderson Trevor James Jones
Frances Bell-Taylor Beulah Joshua
Bijaya Babu Bhattarai Naima Bintay Karim
Brandon George Carrico Manish Babu Karki
Shannon Marie Carrig Marine Keshishian
Andrew Scott Cavitt Stephanie Marie Kinnan

Jared Vincent ChittomIgor KleynerPhillip Chase ClarkDennis MensahWendy Lynnette CoppedgeTyler S. MillerCaleb Michael CorriganApril Danielle OliverTori Brooke CromerBrittany Ann Oliver

Elijah Emery Davis Alena Alexandrovna Ovchinnikova

Omar Hany ElSheikh Alan Wayne Pillow
Jehad Majed Esmail Jacob D. Priester
Alyssa Renae Follas Lauren Michelle Rice
Jacob Allen Froeschner Hunter Elizabeth Roper
Megan Maureen Gammill Jennifer Leigh Ann Rounsaville

Bradley T. Goss Shelby Raven Sager
Gretchen Rinehart Hall Tyler Austin Shipman
Mary-Grayson Hamrick Madison Parker Smith
Eric John Henderson Peyton Trebisky
Zahra Tamanina Islam April Danielle Vincent

Master of Science

Manikanta Guttikonda Sai Akhil Kolla

# CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# **Bachelor of Arts**

Elexis Cheyenne Gatewood

Ella Mckenzie Heath

Cum Laude

Baylee G. Kern

Magna Cum Laude

Andrew A. McJunkin Evan Charles McKeever Adam Chase Worley

#### Bachelor of Science

Kristina LeeAnn Adams Jaicee Taylor Cano Devon Alexander Cade Reichley Carr

Javier Junior Amperez Andrew Rogers Ford Coleman

Christopher Avalos Austin Cook
Ashlyn M. Baker Riley K. Cook
Priscilla L. Bloodworth Calia L. Crippen

Alexander William Burroughs

\*\*Alexis Michaela Butler\*\*

\*\*Magna Cum Laude/University Honors\*\*

\*\*Daidren Terrell Davis\*\*

\*\*Daidren Terrell Davis\*\*

Madison Marie Campbell Matthew Trent Day
Karla Hernandez Campos

# **Bachelor of Science (continued)**

Taylon Doss Jason Riley Drum Emylee Elizabeth Evans Arissa Rose Farmer Caleb Fields

Brayden L. Fountain Cum Laude

Spencer A. Funderburg Denise Lanell Garland Ariel Ann Glass Jada M. Greene

Angelia Rosella Guthrie Cum Laude

Eric R. Hardaway Ryan Talmadge Harrison

Yuma Hasumi Braylon D. Haynie Hayli Blair Howard Amanda J. Isham Matthew J. Jesse Keziah John Justin Alan Jones Drake S. Jumper Satoshi Kawami Aasritha Kilari Emily Michelle Latting

Tri Vinh Buu Le
Dalton Wayne Lewis

Claire Elizabeth McCord Magna Cum Laude Robert Wesley McLellan

Ignacio J. Medina Jerrid K. Moore Andrew F. Oster Garrett Ryan Overstreet

Hien Phan Matthew E. Phillips John Tucker Pierce

Chanel S. Patterson

Lindee Katherine Pierce Victoria Rae Pike Cum Laude

Cum Laude
Mac C. Rees
Elijah Lance Ritter
Johnny D. Rodriguez
Tanner D. Rogers
Isabelle Grace Rollins
John Patrick Saffold
Amanda Rae Smith
Austin J. Smith
Jacob Ryan Stobaugh
Margaret C. Storer
Kinley R. Stowers

Kinley R. Stowers
Javier Kavon Strong
Soichiro Takahashi
Magna Cum Laude
Omari Tenessa Thomas
Summa Cum Laude
Emilee Lawren Thomason
Walker Allen Throesch

Walker Allen Throesch Heidi Ann Tovar Drema Colleen Trammell *Mary Paige Trammell* 

Cum Laude
Minh Trang Trinh
David Joseph Tucker
Cum Laude
Melissa Ward
Jason William Whaley

Jason William Whaley Summa Cum Laude Aurelia Sierra Wheeler Magna Cum Laude Jonathan Wayne Wheelis Parker N. Williams Justice S. Winberry

Melinda Michelle Wooten Nanako Yada Ashton Taylor Young

# COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCE

# CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

#### **Doctor of Education**

Dawn M. Archibold Pacey May Bowens Andrew Mark Brunner Ashlee Penn Buchanan Corey E. Bunch Catherine Sue Burton Debra L. Byers Olivia Phelice Cammon-Stevenson Martin Cantú Meagan Elizabeth Coronado Jacqueline D. CDeBaca Costales David N. Dawson Jr.

Shekema S. Dunlap Lawrence Joseph Eberlin Jr.

Silvia A. Elizondo
Debra Jay Fleming
Jennifer Wilks Gaston
Amanda Kay Goddard
Shereen Yvette Holmes
Marilyn Louise Hunt
Lou Emma Jackson
John Phillip Liberto
Rania Sukkari Maalouf
Starlett Nicole Lamb Mack
Nikita Mamedoy

Carla Jean Singleton Narlesky

Nikki Lea Nix Tiffany Lea Parie Zachary S. Perry Emily Alison Peters
Kimberly Renee Pittman
Shawana Lee Powell
Rachel Denise Pugh
Jennifer Ann Rankin
Angie Jane Reay
Lacee Keria Rodgers
Jennifer E. Shure
Quincy Samuel Smith
Melanie Cheyanne Spence
Alison Rachel Taylor
Corey Thomas Throckmorton
Garrett Thomas Whitley

Jennifer Lee Wilkinson Jason Allen Young

### CANDIDATES FOR SPECIALIST DEGREES

# Specialist in Education

Kimberly Adams Lidia Aguilar Caitlin Alewine

Jeffrey Cameron Alexander Carole Diane Allert Elizabeth Carpino Andes David Dyer Arnold II

Jessica Leigh Ashmore John Ashworth Britney J. Austin Whitney Fae Baker Michelle I. Baltrusch Andrew D. Barrett

Lindsay Renee Beaird Ashley Victoria Beltran Hailey Elizabeth Bieler Mika C. Bishop

Shameka N. Blackwell-Thomas Dominique Danielle Blue

Tipton L. Boling Brandy Booker Jessie Nicole Boring Eunice NaaDedei Botchway Tiffani Ann Bowers

Nichole R. Bowles
Jon Edward Bradley
Leigh Ann Brandon
Anthony Glen Bright
Darcy Gerene Brown
Jessica Danielle Brown
Katara V. Brown
Mary Claudia Brown
Carrie Renae Burns

Davis Walker Butterworth Leah Diann Campbell Ricki LouAnn Campbell Daniel Nathan Carruthers Adam Dean Carter Sarah Lynn Catlett Bethany Brooke Cebuhar Krystal Frazier Chatman Katherine Marie Christian

Cortney Antinette Cobbins

Ashley Marie Ciarlo

Keshia M. Clay

Emily Colston
Michelle C. Cook
Larry Steven Cooper
Sarah Denise Cooper
Dayna Ashley Crawford
Wallace Cunningham
Anthony Jarrod Davis
Katie Marie Day
Kaitlan Marie Derry
Morgan Whitney Despain
Angela R. Duncan
Susan C. Duran
Lauran Elkins

Ashley Nicole McNutt Euwing

Sheila M. Fellers
Courtney L. Ferrell
Sarah Marie Ferrell
Tamara D. Finchis-Henry
Leonel E. Hernandez Flores

Debra Lynn Ellison

Evan Elmore

# Specialist in Education (continued)

Kim Terese Foster John William King
Emily Anne Fowler Kaylyn J. Kingman
Heather Franks Allie Marie Kirschner
Candace Freeman Leah Marie Kuehnel
Jennifer L. Freeman Celia Lee

Tatiana C. Frost Kathryn Christine Lee Jenna Nicole Gagley Dana M. Lester Shatel D. Gaines Madison Lane Lewis Shelia S. Garrett Frank Lightfoot III Clarissa Jenkins Geddis Hannah Maria Lopez William Matthew Gentry II Terri Jean Lowery-Cistrunk Amanda Dean Gibson Antoine Lavelle Luster II Hailee Nichole Gilbert Lance Ray Mabrey Matilyn Giles Ashlyn Nicole Mansil Ashley Posey Gillard Marcus M. Marsh Chakelia Woodard Gladney Jennifer L. Martin

Sean Patrick Golden
Gretta Guerin
William Derrell McBride
Garrett N. Haag
Addy Leigh McCord
Clancy Clark Hall
Amber L. McCrackin
Tyris Michelle Hall
Hilary Marie McIntyre
Raven Shenay Handley
Romona Elyse Haney
Amber D. McMillian

Kathy Harman Jamie E. Mcminn Regina Carolynn Harold Wayne C. McRae

Tanya Irene Harrah Raheem-Asad Merriweather
Alicia Diane Harris Lindsay Gale Mikhail
Waylon E. Harris Jennifer L. Miller

Laurie Lea Kilpatrick Harrison Jennifer Danielle Miller
Justin Leland Harvison Janeka Rashae Mitchell
Nicole Marie Hatchett Jennifer Lee Mizzell
Sara Elizabeth Hatheway Manesseh Blythe Moore
Abby S. Hester Miranda Ann Moore

Abby S. Hester Miranda Ann Moore
Alyssa King Hicks Alicia Leon Morales
Monecia Dominique Hilbert Christopher William Moss
Tasha R. Hines Gabrielle Rose Nelson
Mary Thomas Hodnett Jordan Shiree Neuharth

Mary Thomas Hodnett Jordan Shiree Neuharth
Felicia Horn Tracy Lea Newhart
Brandon Kyle Hunt Kyle T. Nichols
Jessica N. Hutson Stephen Joseph Nimmer III

Erica Ann Ippoliti Staci Lynne Nix
Christopher Earl Jackson Christine Anne Nixon
Elizabeth Ann Jackson Nakia Sheree' Nixon
Merideth Jacobs Cynthia N. Oaks

Merideth JacobsCynthia N. OaksKristen Michelle JassoBrittanie Alice OConnorMalinda Gail JeffriesAdam Marshall Odle

Candence V. Johnson Marissa Nicole O'Neal-Harrel

Eleanor Kate Osbirn Latonya Necole Johnson Robin H. Johnson Amy Lee Ouellette Sara M. Johnson Sarah Nicole Pankey Kaitlyn B. Jones Danette Marie Parra Lacourtney A. Jones Kristen Dunn Parsons Sonja Jones Sara N. Pemberton Shayla W. Jordan Heather Gayle Peters Megan Clark Kerstiens Laura Anne Pierce Christy Elizabeth Killeen Kristyn Amber Pierfelice

# Specialist in Education (continued)

Heidi Knight Pilcher Amanda Foster Plumblee Laura Ashley Raney Rhondnita Reed

William Benedict James Ressler

Mary Kaye Rhodes

Hannah Elizabeth Roach-St. John Christina Claire Robinson Glenn Elton Robinson Bruna Coppola Roddy Devon Elizabeth Rogers

John Perri Rondone
Shelbi R. Rowley
William Kyle Russell
Heather Nichole Sanchez
Erica Tarise Sanders
Hayden W. Scott
Brooke Sestina
Seth Travis Sheppard
Brittany Gerrelle Sibert
Sarah Evelyn Simpson

Christy Nicole Sirasombath

Austin W. Smith
Casey C. Smith
Charles Garland Smith
Derrick W. Smith
Justin P. Smith
Michael Dwayne Smith

Shameka Smith Sherri Lynette Smith Wilburn Smith Tracie Stage Casey Standridge Sara Ann Stapleton

Heather Elizabeth Stovall Eric Vincent Strozier Matthew Lee Sweatman Cathie Marie Sykes Emma Rose Tanner Jasmine Antonia Taylor

LaToya Taylor Sarah Elizabeth Taylor Sonya N. Taylor Allie Clement Thomas

Darrius Marquez Thomas Pynette Valcenia Thomas Erica Thompson Lesiah Zinn Thompson

Kristy Lynn Coleman Thurman

Venity Lynn Coleman Thurn
Venita R. Thurman
Andrew L. Tiefenbrunn
Danyle Lee Tomlinson
Chesney Tidwell Tompkins
David Antonio Torres
Jordan Monet Travillion
Heather K. Tyler
Jecory Kenard Tyler
Jason T. Walworth
Rachel M. Ward
Kerrice Delayne Watson
Tracie Lynette Weaver

Dusty Ray Weiskopf Ashley Renee Whitaker Dominique Simone White Janique Shanaya White John Austin Williams

Briana Chantal Williams-Giles

Shannon Leslie Willis Susan Elizabeth Wood Marley Woods

Jessica Montana Raines Wren Britnee Deona Wright Courtney Leigh Wright Christopher Wyatt Jessica Yeager

# **CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES**

# Master of Arts in Teaching

Mary Grace Anderson Ashlie Blume Kayla Jean Bonilla Faith Danielle Brown Brielle Elizabeth Burkman Javier Francisco Carbonell Kristin Colleen Caubble Chaney Slade Chipman

Bailee Fayeth Crowe Vicki Lyn DeFreitas Jonathan Ramey Drum Phyllis Mary Friddle Christopher M. Gaines Jr. Amanda Gramling Lisa Darisse Gregory Geneva M. Hoffpauir Shannon Holmes

Reneisha Kiera Naomi James

Leah Ann Lindsey Danielle L. Lyle

Alysia Lea Polito Maxwell Tracy Lee Mckibben

# Master of Arts in Teaching (continued)

Andrew L. Morris Joseph Zachary Parish Tammy Mae Reed

Samantha Katherine Fegik Roach

Angela B. Scercy Turshelia Kierra Scruggs Kristine Ellen Spears Emily Nicole Stubblefield Sandra Christine Swanson Jamie RShel Taylor Shanna Lea Taylor Jessica K. Thompson Anne E. Vanderhevden Khagji V. Warren

Cherve' Heather Whittemore Prentice Gerald Wilkerson Latasha L. Williams Sarah Lindsay Wilson

# Master of Science

Joshua Bannerman

Taylor Barth Catherine Maria Bennett

Ty Michael Benson Bobbi Nicole Bergstrom

Markham Johnnie Bertron Marika S. Bradley Jacob Dean Brehmer Darrell Duwayne Brown Melissa Lyn Brown Curtis Leon Burnett Jr.

Devon Camel Curtis Carter

LaShunda Iavon Carter-Waterman Iulia Marie Cox

Virgie Ella Crain Virgie E. Crain Amy G. Cullen Micah John Daniels KezLee F. Davenport Sarah S. DelaCruz

Seth Andrew Downs

Melissa Diane Earl

Billy D. Ellis Artisha Faulkner Brenda Michelle Ford Daniel Ryan Gibson Ryan Neil Graham Jasenta N. Granger

Ashley M. Haralson Gladys Hernandez Katherine Paige Houpt

Keith Andre Jones Jr. Otis Benjamin Jordan III Logan Patrick Kelly

Kristin Kirby Keigo Kobayashi Kelsey Kolecki Heather Korzec

Skyler James King

**Emily Krieger** Sara Michelle Lee

Jon Calvin Coleman Lewis

Jacob Douglas Lovell

Yi-Chi Ma

Pratikshya Mahato Kyle Bradley Martin Caleb William McCall April Diane McClain Lakeisha Y. McClendon Taylor Charise McDaniel Triston LaCalvis McGraw Riley LeeAnn Millay Kaley A. Moore Melanie Nichols

Zachary LaVar Norman Susie Ann Oneal Darren Portell Joshua Jeremiah Price Adra Camille Ragen Jaboria Rash-Walker Chris James Roberts Cheryl Robinson Shane Knight Rochell Frances Rodgers Josy Rosenbohm TracyLee Schimelfenig Michael Anthony Shepherd

Christiana L. Shields Thomas Lee Simmons Jr. Trina A. Smith Kaitlyn Janae Smith-Luro Precious Marie Sneeze Starr Lashun Stanley **Brad Kory Stewart** 

Tristan James Rogers Supples Chandler Russell Thompson Shardell Dewitney Torrence Cassie Maureen Walton Haley Joy-Ann Wilson

#### Master of Science in Education

Michele Young Adnan Caleb C. Albert Joshua Lee Baker Jennifer Leigh Balcom Charlotte Anne Bauder Madeline Grace Beck Jennifer Ann Belke Jenna Gabrielle Bertuca Jessica Beshears

Christa Danielle Jade Bixler

Korbin Kuhn Bock Courtney K. Bolton Ryan Houston Bowden Karen Diane Bowen Annalissa Bowers Bailey Boyett

Stacey R. Bradbury

Stacey R. Bracoury
Elizabeth Lake Brasel-Clark
Pamela Ann Braun
Kylee Jo Ann Brezo
Taylor Elizabeth Brister
Lindsay Brockinton
Alison Katherine Brodie

Alison Katherine Brodie Antoine Tremayne Brown Gina D'Agostino Broyles Destiny M. Brueckner Clayton Edward Ray Brunt William E. Wise Buchanan Amanda Machael Buck Latazia Shanice Burgess

Thomas J. Burk

Bianka Latrice Burns-Lewis

Brittany Bush Michelle R. Bush Elizabeth Ann Butera Hunter M. Buxton Brandi Jane Byrd Cherie Campbell

Erin Joanna Keenan Canik Libby Story Casey Erica Darby Cassels Johnna E. Chaney Jennifer Carol Cheatham Amanda Marie Christy

Leah Rae Cima Jamese Deanne Cleaves Claudia June Clemens Jackie L. Clements Amanda Jo Collins Sheryl D. Collins Harold W. Conner Kelby M. Conway

Heather Marie Cooper

Josette Elizabeth-Grace Friswold Cordell

Melody Couch Carley Elyse Cox Chad Alton Cox Paxton Keith Crawford Abagail Crunk Rachel Elizabeth Curlin Ellen Elizabeth Currie

Kimberly Suzanne Daniel Daniel Wade Davis Kelly L. Dean

Natalie A. Dake

Miranda Grubbs Deaton Taffene Arlene DeShazor Robert Salvatore DeSilva Rachel Ann Dewey Rocky John Dickinson Theresa Lynn Dodd

Matthew David Dombkowski

Luke Dowdy
Erica Dozier
Valerie Hope Dunn
Savannah Hillhouse Earp
Justin Michael Edwards
Kellsy Deanna Elmore
Casey Espich

Michaela Sabrina Evans Bethany Allison Everett Turner Dalton Everett Jacob Thomas Faust Brandon Keith Fenwick Tyler Delray Fields Christy Denney Fisher Noah A. Flanrey Jim B. Fontanilla Shannon Louise Forck Cheri L. Foster Ciena Sue Foster Jessika Rene' Foster

Jeannie Caples Fowler Harmoni Lin Garner Jennifer Marie Garrard Jessica L. Gasho Tiffany George Jordan Catherine Gerbsch Ashley R. Gibson Daniel Porter Gibson

Tabatha D. Foster

Aliyah MacKenzie Fountain

Daniel Porter Gibson
Heather Anne Gilbert
Dylan Martin Gilllland
Korina Renee Gill
Caleb Michael Gilmore
Donald Charles Gimlen
Sherri Lyn Glassell
Evelia Gonzalez
Lashaunda Drake Gordon

Steven Gossett Barbara A. Graham

# Master of Science in Education (continued)

Mandy N. Graham Ashlyn Paige Lett McKinley Jo Green Grant Hatherill Lewis Deanna Danell Griffith Spencer Liaga

Chreyshayla Frances Camila Lognion Miriam Daniela Guerrero Abbie Anne Gunkel Megan Rose Lohroff

Nathan P. Haikey Elizabeth Stewart Luciano Kimberly T. Haley Samantha Catherine Lueth Carol Smith Lykins

Leann G. Hammett Cody Harrel Joshua David Lyra

Natasha Michelle Hartley Courtney Dawn Maag Ashley Hayden Victoria Gabrielle Malone Sarah Elizabeth Haynes Morgan Elizabeth Manley Madison Hearron Kimberly Brianna Marcus

Jadaci De'Zia Henderson Molly Elizabeth Marino lames M. Hendrix Christopher R. Martin Kathryn Colleen Hendrix Kayla Everett Mason Alecia Renee Hesson Caroline Freeman Matheney

Marina Hicks Brian Dexter Matthews

Bethany Birmingham Higginbotham Jarhea L. May Jennifer Hilderbrand Lance Ellis McAllister Caitlin Shea Hollander Dana Leonard McDonald

Taurus Neville Holts Andree Venilla McKee Braydn L. Hoots Tara McKenzie Justin Michael Horschig Erica Renea McKimmey Kimber Leigh Howard Richard McMillan Pamela Rachaelle Hughes Ella Kate Meyers Stephanie D. Hughes Sarah Grace Michael Sha'Nee Chanell Hulsey Sophie Mickelsen

Catherine Davis Ing LaKenya Milledge-Wright Zenas lan Ivy Breana Michelle Miller

Tanner Mason Jackson Elizabeth Ann Mitchell

AJ L. Jenkins Julie Moody Mary Elizabeth Jenkins Kristin Paige Moore Christen Johnson Ashley Nicole Morrow Alexia Chantel Jones Douglas Ezell Moss

Jennifer Irene Jones Tiffney S. Moss Valerie Iones Courtney Ann Reed Myers Jordan Leigh Kelley Kaci Myers

Bailey Littlejohn King Samantha LeAnn Newell Lillie Ada-Jane Kinnane Ienna Antoinette Nickell

Philip Kirby Rebecca Nielsen

William Bradley Kirkham Margaret Lynn Norrenberns

Brittney Knight Ardith Levi Norris Tanesha Koonce Jake Cody Norwood Lucia Belen Cagnani Nunez Dawn D. Kopp Kari Lynn Kuta Jennifer Paige O'Dell Katie LaBerge Teresa Lyn Oliger Leilani Cato Lacer Krystion C. Oliver

Brandy Michelle Lacy JanMarie Kane Palermo Laura Elizabeth Landers Donna Cutrer Patrick Joshua C. Langley Melissa Ann Patrick Candice J. Lawless Patrick James Patterson Madison Ann Lawson Allison R. Pharis

Amanda Le Julie D. Phelan Natalie Nicole Lechner Brittany Dawn Phillips Kristen Carter Lee Karter Pinkleton

# Master of Science in Education (continued)

Blakely Albert Harry Pizan Makala Makenzie Pluta Susan Rachelle Pollard Ashley Claire Post Jessica D. Power Carrie D. Powers Nicole Dawn Prazzo Blake Daniel Price Tara Price

Angela Dawn Pridmore Krystal Nichole Priest Matthew R. Ragsdale Chloe Grace Rainey Cameron Padgett Ramsey Raven Symone Rayborn Cody Weston Reeves

Heather Ann Rhodes Alida Marie Richard Curtis Reed Richmond Rachel Marie Richmond Jerris F. Roberson Heidi M. Roberts Lisa Marie Robinson Shelby Gregory Rogers Brandon Russell Romans

Lisa Sophia Sanchez Kyle Gregory Sandberg Mikaela Sanders Renata Marie Sanders Rebekah Grace Sauls Emily Ellen Schmit Amy Lea Schmitt Haleigh Noelle Scott Brittany Ann Seals Robert Hunter Shannon

Josey Elizabeth Rowe

Cathy Michele Rucker

Christina Nicole Shotts Samuel Brady Simmons Elizabeth Brown Simons Er'nyce Yvonne Smith Karen B. Smith Katie Elizabeth Smith Shakeba L. Smith Juliana Vickery Smyth

Kiersten Lee Shelton

Kirsten L. Southard Amanda Nicole Spand Heather L. Sparks

Katie L. Southard

Chasity Denise Spicer Susan Lynn Spillers Nanette Rachelle Stacker Lena Maranda Stallings Hannah Brooke Stanley Mandy Dawn Stanley Jennifer Ann Steinshouer Zachary B. Stout

Cherokee Lawson Streetman

Lisa M. Swaim Sydney Faith Sweat Matthew Edward Swinea Patricia Tate Tabitha Elaine Taylor Tabitha E. Taylor Felecia Taylor-Smith Maggie Jo Bernice Tester Kyle A. Thielemier Abby McMackins Thomas Jody Marie Thompson Kamicka Thompson

Monica N. Thompson-Holloway Lindsey McCabe Tomblin Crystal McKinney Tshabe Kayla M. Tucker Alayna Nicole Ulderich Madeleine A. Vandervort

Jobeth Vanzant Sheryl E. Villines Jared Aaron Vinson McKenzie Deann Waddell

McKenzie Deann Wadde Paula N. Wagner Scott David Walker Chasity D. Wallace Ashlynn Nicole Walton Blake Allen Ward Jessica Ann Warr Justin Washburn Crystal Davison Watson Eva Abbie Watson Thomas White Alicia LaJene' Wilson Megan Marie Wilson Jacob Wolford Caitlin D. Woodworth

Caitlin D. Woodworth Justin Thomas Wooley Teesa Nicole Yacco Meghann Mary Yosten Lisa J. Zielinski

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# **Bachelor of Arts**

Jalynn N. Barton Jana Bolin Sandra Bonaparte Brooke Rochelle Bonds Monica Anne Booher Kailee N. Bowers Laney G. Brock Renae L. Brown Brooklyn A. Caruthers Destiny P. Clayton

LaPortia N. Clifton Cum Laude

Mallory Paige Cochran Cum Laude Sheryl D. Coleman Laura D. Coley Macie Crockett Gale L. Crow

**Cum Laude**Jazmyne J. Dawson
Justaney Adia DeBose
Savannah Marie Decker **Cha'Keria Zanae Evans** 

Cum Laude
Ashley Danielle Faison
Laura M. Feltz
Magna Cum Laude

Kaitlyn B. Furrow
Colby R. Houart
Chela C. Hunt
Brittany Ellen Ingram
Amber N. Johnson
Alyssa Danielle Linam
Tyler T. Lopez
Keaton Moss
Edica J. Nelson
Jimmie Radford
Josie Elizabeth Ritchie
Cum Laude
Ashleigh Renee Rogers

Magna Cum Laude Angela Marie Smith Hunter Remington Spence

Korey J. Stout Chris D. Stovall Abbye Sullivan Jodie Lynn Villines Aaron Eugene White LaQuasha D. Willis Sara Allison Wilson Howard Wooten Tieara M. Wooten

# **Bachelor of Science**

Olivia Rose Bickers Shalee R. Bradley Cole Bull

Summit Cocchia-Dann

Tyler F. Conner Cum Laude Sydney Hunter Cook Summa Cum Laude Josie M. Crisler Olivia Grace Deviney Cum Laude

Graham Edward Dickerson Cameron Jason Dowie

Cameron Jason Dowie Cum Laude William Raynor Faust Maggie Caroline Frakes Megan Hailey Graves

Magna Cum Laude/Honors Program

Elise Orlene Harlan Magna Cum Laude Jamal Tahjvious Harper Taylor Alexis Keys Kandace Mae Kirkman Magna Cum Laude Camden Joshua LeBlanc Cum Laude Lacey Mariah Magee

Natalie R. Mallard Keigo Matsuyama

Gracie Jordan McVay

Cum Laude/Honors Program

Jatoria Lavett Mitchell Sebastien Chad Mitchell *Madeline I. Morales* 

Madeline J. Morale Cum Laude

Grant Christopher Nesmith Christopher Allen Nichols Chandler Claire Norsworthy Cum Laude

William Lee Anthony Plyler

Aliyah Destiny Pope-Crutchfield Karissa Paige Priborsky

Magna Cum Laude/Honors Program

Morgan L. Rainwater

# **Bachelor of Science (continued)**

Noah G. Rolwing Cum Laude Adam Parker Joseph Sandage Abby Renee Sims Levia Danyelle Taegtmeyer Magna Cum Laude Andrea Jacell Thomas Makenna K. Turley Madisyn N. VanBibber Wesley C. Walls T Nia Alece Washington

# **Bachelor of Science in Education**

Haley R. Atchley
Magna Cum Laude
McKenzie K. Blount
Monroe Jefferson Carr
Annalise Rebecca Cornett
Magna Cum Laude
Izabella Michelle Cuellar
Cum Laude
Autumn Grace Davis
Cum Laude
Taylor L. Drew
Magna Cum Laude

Justin Chase Ellis
Breanna Elizabeth Joiner
Andrea McGahan
Madelyn B. Sherrell
Darby Amanda Stotts
Summa Cum Laude
Rachel Olivia Studdard
Cum Laude
John Wesley Taylor

#### COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE

# CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

# Master of Engineering Management

Ramya Tejaswi Annadasu Derek Beacher Paige Marie Belanger Marqueshia Chaunte Byers Rakshitha Chilukani Manasa Chirumamilla Dena A. Elmesalamy Brian C. Flagg

Marifeeugenia Sesuca Freese Sahith Reddy Gagireddy Caroline Christine Gentry Joshua Henderson Hardin Emmett Douglas Hull Haley Lanette Hull Allen Jacob Johnson

Sai Yaswanth Kommi Surabhi Kumari

Allekhya Katterapalli

Eva Linette Rivera Lebrón
Darren Gene McGregor
Ellis Luke McMahen
Joshua Muriel
Aishwarya Nagireddy
Juan Sebastián Rosales
Navarro Brett Avery Nicholson

Ryan Scott Parson Geena L. Protter

Sriharsha Ramaraju Catherine

Reiter

Ronald David Rispoli Amritpal

Singh

Jonathan Luke Tracy Srinivasareddy Venna Ashley Aaron White

#### Master of Science

Thribhuvana Deepak Adari Daniel Louis Arango Hattan Batobara Justin R. Brown

# Master of Science (continued)

Hung Thanh Dinh

Danarius Arnez Gates
Yuqing Gu
Archit Jain
Nandini Jampani
Sophy Salome Nthiga

Connor Aldis Patrom
Elchin Seyfullayev
Littal Sini
Cody Thompson
Kaylee Irene Thompson
Sizhe Zhang

# Master of Science in Engineering

Abu Sayed Mohammad Akid
Fuad Behbudov
Rupesh Mahat
Hilal Huseyinli
Fares Saleh Tarhuni

# CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

#### **Bachelor of Arts**

Sai Rishitha Reddy Dwarampudi

# **Bachelor of Science**

Ryan AhmadJoseph S. LongMagna Cum LaudeEdgar Eduardo MaldonadoJohn Lawrence Bennett Jr.Seth A. MoffettAndrew Joe BrowderRobert C. Rowland III

Andrew Joe Browder Robert C. Rowland III
Jimmy A. French David Hunter Sales
Carson Rick Hewett Clay Anthony Shaw
Shota Kato Christopher Delmar M

Shota Kato Christopher Delmar Williams
Drew Alexander King

# **Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering**

Justice Micheal Burkhalter Jett Austin Jackson
Justin I. Harper Hunter Robert Vuletich

# **Bachelor of Science in Electrical Engineering**

Mathew W. Hall Ryan C. Swafford

# **Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering**

Mohammad Fuad Almashkab Richard S. Langle
Austin H. Apple Takumi Matsunaka
Matthew Tanner Casey Cum Laude
Honors Program Landon Chase Perdue
Jacob Heinrich Magna Cum Laude/Honors Program

#### COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND COMMUNICATION

# CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

#### Master of Arts

Dylan Evan Arnette Thi Ngoc Oanh Nguyen
Taylor Catherine Barberis Christopher L. Pitts
Zane Martin Brown Elizabeth Anne Steinbeck
Elizabeth Ashley Gentle Shannon Marie Still
Stacey A. Imhoff Montana T. Stuermer
Lezlie Renee Johnson Shailyn Makana Wilson

# **Master of Public Administration**

Darran Nolan Austin Bryanna Jarvis Terry Austin Belle Landry LeBlanc Caleb Joel Batchelor Melina Mora Marks Michael A. Boothroyd Verity A. Martinez Allison Ruth Boyer Anne Katherine Moore Tanya Chirsky Robert Paul Moulton Glen Allen Collins II Abigail Eileen Mueller Christopher John Costa Janaia Y. Murphy Abby Emmalene Crouch Quang My Phan Natalie Jean Stosberg Savannah Kay Grant Kimberly Michelle Griswold Karina Edita Tirado Theresa Marie Harrington Wayne David Velasquez Breanna Rene Hillman Danielle Walcher Steven Michael Islas Lauren Virginia Young

# Master of Science

Kyle Dale Anderson Megan Kosco Kara Ann Arnold Mindy Le Jillian Marie Baco Robbie Leigh Lewis Stephanie P. Burris Peter Frank Olson Heather Dawn Cooper Ana Sofia Osorio-Gibson Kelsey Michelle Dixon Malcolm Lynn Pennington Todd Edward Garner Tori Dione Pinson Adrianna Marie Gasper Loren J'la Stevenson Danita Lynn Hayes Karrington Mechel Stockstill Meagan Nicole Holloway Ammi Louise Tucker Tamara Vonshay Jefferson Samantha Ruby Tussel Trevor Barry Kay Nolan Richard Wilds Madison Patricia Koch

# Master of Science in Mass Communications

Jacob Nathaniel Wicinski

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# Bachelor of Arts

Brianna Alisa Aldana-Oliva Erin Olivia Alston

Emily Skye Ashmore

Carlee Suzanne Beene

Magna Cum Laude/University Honors

Kenny E. Brewer Lacie Jane Burch Amy Catherine Cline Janet Arlene Ammons Cook

Melissa Ann Cook Harrison Cook Jr. James Loren Cooley Katlin C. Cornelius Countess R. Cyrus *Mykia Mercedes Depriest Magna Cum Laude* James Wayne Dieckhoff

Nicholas Russell Dixon Cum Laude Jordan E. Duval Christopher E. Ford Madison Dawn Galemore Melissa Lynn Gardner Faith M. Gross

Gavin Matthew Gunn Terrance Guyton Ella Mckenzie Heath Cum Laude Charles Ryan Hill

Ashton Taylor Howell

Ladonna Neacole Johnson Wyatt Nathanael Keech Jacob Daniel Keefe *Haley Briann Killough Magna Cum Laude* Zackery D. Kindall Cassidy Nicole Lamb

Alec Christopher Lazarini

Lei Lei

Amina Louisa Lenker Magna Cum Laude Landon B. Martin Cari Floyd Mayton Danna Paola Mercado Atiqullah Nayibee IV

Madeline Claire Daisy Newman

Shawn A. Overton
Jasmine Rowe-Williams
Jasmine J. Smith
Stone P. Stanley
Jessica M. Stimel
Olivia Paige Swift
Jordan Reamey Taylor
Latoya Renee Taylor
Blaique C. Webster
Jessica M. Westbrook
Jordan Amrey Wicker
Jordan Elizabeth Wyant
Shiyun Zhang

# **Bachelor of Fine Arts**

Cara Anne Bowling Summa Cum Laude Kynley Nicole Dozier Emilee Anne Owen Chloe P. Tyner Cum Laude Harley Lane Yates

# **Bachelor of Music Education**

Chase J. Bowman Cum Laude Jordan Gail Hearring

# **Bachelor of Science**

Stephen Joshua Bristol-Cossey Amanda Renae Brown Lisa A. Browning Kara Nicole Campbell Magna Cum Laude/Honors Program Kailey Michelle Carden Cum Laude

# **Bachelor of Science (continued)**

Hunter James Carper Laura Alison Carter Marquise L. Esters Elizabeth Mae Glidden Katharine Leigh Gschwend Magna Cum Laude Hannah A. Hardesty Elise Orlene Harlan Magna Cum Laude

Magna Cum Laude
Kyle D. Hass

Kiersten Noel Hechanova Terrance B. Jones Jr. Ezra Kemp

John Taylor Malone

Ashleigh Nicole Mann

Magna Cum Laude/Honors Program

LoriAnn Gabrielle Martinez

Ley Margaret McFadden Courtney Nichole Nickleson

Daniel John Raath

Cum Laude/Honors Program

Damon Michael Rice Cum Laude

Rebecca Ainsley Robinson

Cali Brooke Rogers Jeremey S. Rose Connor Rutelonis Hayden Seth Savage *Hannah Michelle Schowe Magna Cum Laude* 

Mikael Anthony McGregor Tullos

Luke H. Wagner

Stevi L. Shirley

#### **Bachelor of Science in Education**

Luke A. Boyd Cum Laude Jacob R. Lancaster Veronica Urbina Rivetti

# COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH PROFESSIONS

# CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

# **Doctor of Nursing Practice**

Beatrice Lynette Bailey Joanna Parish Barnett Nicole D. Bates Shannan Marie Case Donna Marie Cleary Jessica Elaine Cotton Karen Coulson

Nicole Dainese Crowder Cherie Mutz Didier Cassandra J. Elliott Keisha Arvell Fox Marla Anne Giddens Jennifer Lynn Holt Ashiqua Jamita Jackson Christopher Wayne Jackson Tanya Faye Jones Sandy Lynn King Kris Sullivan Maddalena Brittany Taylor Marshall Anthony Scott Morgan Chinwe Ogechi Orabuchi

Tabitha Poole
Tammy Lynn Rogers
Cindy Ann Smith
Nichol Lanette Tate
Kakecha T. Taylor
KimberLeigh Marie Telling

Tinsae A. Tollesa

Ryan Christopher Wolford

#### CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

# **Master of Communication Disorders**

Hannah Leanne Allen Elizabeth J. Maclin
Baleigh Nicole Boling Jordan Lia Matthews
Mollie Virginia Jane Breckenridge Zoe Allison McCurley
McKinley Jolane Carr Jaycee Dawn Merritt

McKinley Jolane Carr Jaycee Dawn Merritt
Ashtyn E. Clifton Madison Rae Moritz
Lauren Olivia Douell Emily Rush Pierce
Reygan Mackenzie Downey Londyn B. Smith
Taylor Ann Gilcrease Hanna Claire Stone

Bailey Ann Gladish Chelsea Carol Nicole Tipton

Sydney Grisham-Troillett
Norman Andrew Guyton
Maddison Paige Verser
Sarah Jane Hattle
Tamra Lashelle Washington
Katherine Amelia Ishmael
Brittany DeShawn Jackson
Wictoria Hope Lange
Molly Grace Williams

# Master of Science

Lori Lee Beatley William Kyle Holt
Kyle R. Bowmaster Christopher Edward Larsen
Tammy Marie Branscum
Christopher Scott Brown Elizabeth Pitts

Timothy J. Curtis Curleene Taukave-Langman Emily R. Haynes Arthur Alexander Wilson Brian Craig Heffington

# Master of Science in Nursing

Felicia M. Beasley-Dean Jennifer Suzanne Jolly Lashae K. Brock Jason Ray Jones

Kristen Lane Buck
Michelle Renee Burks
Christina Heros McGee
Jared Logan Capps
Pedro Ramirez Da Silva
Stacy R. Dowdy
Hannah Michelle Evans
Courtney Michelle Kueter
Christina Heros McGee
Ashley Adell Rogers
Martha Elizabeth Siria
Hannah Jewel Spence
Joseph R. Steves

Courtney A. Fields-Williams
Crystal Gail Herron
Elizabeth Marcelle Lee Hinkson
Julie Ann McKinney Thomas
Janet Susanne White
Noelle Paige Wilson

Anna Leigh Johnson Carley Beth Yarbro

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# **Bachelor of Science**

Desiree D. Beardsley
LeAnn Michelle Byford

Alyssa Douglass
Cum Laude

#### **Bachelor of Science (continued)**

Kindall T. Jones Bradly T. Moore Cody A. Nelson Taylar L. Sandusky Numalee Somoe Sisuse Madison Grace Tiner

Tanner Austin Kirby

# **Bachelor of Science in Nursing**

Sharon Evette Acklin
Odai A. Alburaty
Abby N. Baker
Sarah Beth Baumann
Tamara Renee Bird
Jennifer L. Bowles
Jasmine Burks
Kanaka Shanee Byrd
Callissia Danielle Carpenter
Deborah Renee Chambers

Jiah Choi

Hannah M. Cook

Constance Marie Crosariol Megan Michelle Crosby Joshua Seth Daigle Kenyghatta Davis Kayla Deckard Bailey Morgan Flemon Leslie Kay Ford

Jaidyn Miranne Fortenberry

Alexia Foster
Sally Ann Hall
Nicholas Paul Hessling
Hayley Nicole Hobbs
Ruby Arminda Johnson
Erin M. Jones
Brenda Faye Juniel
Seoyoung Kim

Diamondnique S. Lacy Gisela Yazmin Davila Mata Kadijah L. Miller Anna Tricia Mitchell Ivy Karen K. Nemobou Wendy Marie Perronne Brandon Clay Perry Jared A. Powell Brittany Danielle Pree Charlene Faye Sales Gustavo Santiago Terry Shon Shaylee D. Smith Nakarra R. Spinks April Elaine Sumey Haley E. Thomas

TaShanna Shontrell VanPelt

Shannon Y. Walker Macy Washington Erica Westbrook Devon Lee Wheeley Sarah Lynn Whorton MaKenna Nicole Wilson Shelia Ann Witcher Nathan P. Wright Giim Yu

# **Bachelor of Science in Radiologic Science**

Kellie Elizabeth Baldwin Olivia A. Goodrich Blakeli Skye Holdenried Magna Cum Laude Abby Nicole Kilgore AaKaria Camille Miller Kyra Michelle Nelson Cum Laude Kyle Thomas Olson Rayleigh Jane Pitts **Brooke Marie Smothers Magna Cum Laude** Eyelaria Moenae Williams Shelby Paige Wooldridge

# CANDIDATES FOR ASSOCIATE DEGREES

# Associate of Applied Science

Kevin Sasek

# Associate of Applied Science in Nursing

Caitlin Carol Adams
Courtney Lorenzo
Ateequa Kalee-ah Alcorn
Haley Lynette Lowery
Tamara S. Allen
Skai Macklin
Rachel Kaye Bailey
Tarmika Maclin

Madison Taylor Barnes Petunia Mhlanga-Rainer
LaRhonda Shenise Bell Alice Alene Moody
Courtney S. Bradley LaSonda Renae Mosby

Kimberly Ann Brents Willice Lasheral Murry-Pollard

Tamara Shanell Britt
Sherihan Musa
Carrigan Kei Burress
Delania Diane Nichols
Branden Callis Carnal
Roseline E. Poku
Natasha Tenise Ceaser
Hannah Brooke Ponder
Neues Dieamond Christian
Victoria Ruth Robb
Shannon Marie Colby
Cecilia Lynn Robinson
Dominique Denise Davis
Riley Nicole Rognrud

Shantrice Antwoinika Davis Keosha Sales
Logan H. Engler Valarie Renee Sanders

Amanda Toccara Foster

Reba Freeman

Alkeira Gooch

Kiara Shanae Graham

Nora Marie Gunn

Robin Lynn Haile

Amanda Toccara Foster

Monicia Sims

Ashton Sirmon

Edward S. Smith

Hannah Grace Smith

Zachary Tyler Sorensen

Abbigail M. Stephens

Tara Grenea Hamer-Boddy
Angela Christine Stovall
Eshandra Lashell Wakefiled Heath
Lauren Evette Sturdivant
Elita Hettidoris Hogan
Tiffany D. Summers
Faith Nicole Hogue
Teresa Rena Cannady Teal
Danielle Jewel Howard
Megan Janise Thomas

Faith Nicole Hogue Teresa Rena Cannady To Danielle Jewel Howard Megan Janise Thomas Tiffany Latoya Howard Rachel Renee Towles Shannon Chanell Jackson Kristina Trigg Tanesia Lashae Johnson Keanna Lysha Tunson

Tiffani Monique Johnson
Tierica Lasha Walton
Cassie A. Jones
Porsha Makeie Jones
Vann Elliott Jones
Emily Katherine Whitlatch
Crystal Kersey
Autumn P. Wigginton
Rolanda Kitchen
Cryretta Diane Wilburn

Rolanda Kitchen Cyretta Diane Wilburn
Paxton Craig LaFoy Antonia Tamyah Williams
Hannah M. Langhammer Hannah Elese Wilson
Taniah Ahrian Lemons Jerel Jerome Yankaway Jr.

# **COLLEGE OF SCIENCES AND MATHEMATICS**

# CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

# **Doctor of Philosophy**

Divya Kandanool Kharla Vianca Severo Mendez

#### CANDIDATES FOR MASTER DEGREES

#### Master of Science

Ben Benton Mackenzie Hanna Nichols Auburn Elizabeth Ramsey Shane Dillian Webb

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# **Bachelor of Arts**

Aleia Elaiza Dela Cruz Denoso

Kali A. Guardiola

# **Bachelor of Science**

Madelynn Grace Ray Banks Nicholas Tyler Brock Namibia Zhané Czechoslovakia Clavier Karson Kellar Covington

Alexandra DeRaat Crawley

Cum Laude

Martin Benton Eggensperger III Kali A. Guardiola Yarelhy Paola Gutiérrez Salinas

Nathaniel Robert Lamb

Caitlin B. McClain

Frida Angelica Conrado Navarrete

Bao Thien Nguyen

Cum Laude

Summa Cum Laude/University Honors

Kenneth Bryant Reed Luisana J. Reyes Sayra Yamilet Rodriguez Javier Munoz Ruiz

Cum Laude/Honors Program Jean-Marc Diclaud Scorea Chance Johnson Smith Chenoa Carol Summers Lizette A. Vasquez Rolanka Simone Vermeulen

Abbey C. Wooten

Cum Laude/Honors Program

# **UNIVERSITY COLLEGE**

# CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

# Bachelor of General Studies

Hannah Abbott Carlena Crabtree Adams John William Aitken III Tina Barrow Jessica Bennett Timothy Glenn Breshears

Kyia Chantara Buckingham

Kathryn L. Campbell Melissa K. Cassidy Hope Hayes Chastain Allison Laine Coleman Kayla E. Copeland Libby G. Cox Spencer James Crockett

#### Bachelor of General Studies (continued)

Scott Arvel Dunkerson Tiffany Ann Eaddy Connor Fitzgerald

Jefferson Zakeyo Foreman

Kimberly Formby Tjyunna L. Fuller Johnaya Lushun Givens Jayci Ann Green Coby B. Greiner Brooke R. Hamilton

Macy Marie Hill Cryshana M. Hodges Wendy Renee Hollywood Erin Javonne Howard

Caitlin Danielle Huckabee Samuel A. Johnson

Adam Lyle Jones Kendra LaShae Kimbrough Matthew Parker King Kirstie Linden Lance Kaylan Nicole Langley Dakota Cheyenne Malott

Octavia N. Mason

Aleece Bridgette Massengale

Brody J. Matthews

Abigail Alexandria Ruth Middlebrook

Lisa Rochelle Montgomery

Antoinia Motley Jubuar Sandra Motley

Pamela PaigeDavis Williams Mulloy

Christopher Lamont Ollison Samantha Kay Palmer

Cum Laude

Delan Preston Parkman Seth Christopher Payne

Katie Radcliff Dana Burgess Ray James Luke Reed

De'Tavis Devon Robinson Kailee Ann Rosten Amanda Dietz Scott Michelle K. Smith Kylan Emmanuel Story Somer Short Thomas-Cosby

Blayne Oliver Toll Gregory E. Townsend Jr. Clayton C. Treat Kimberly Yvette Troup Zaketian S. Wallace Khadijah N. Wesson

Charles Lourens Willekes II

### **Bachelor of Science**

Jalen Marques Cunningham Maci Reagan Fisher Magna Cum Laude Madison A. Mitchell Isaiah Cooper Nortier

Megan Taylor Shepherd Cum Laude Larvnn E. Sisson Cum Laude

# CANDIDATES FOR ASSOCIATE DEGREES

#### Associate in General Studies

Iillian Nichol Anderson Yeii Kim Hope Hayes Chastain Lisa Adale Pryor Amanda Lynne Cummings Logan Wayde Robertson Elliott Vaughn Denney Alexis M. Rowland Jackson K. Fletcher Thomas Cole Snellgrove Gabriella Garcia Terry Faye Wilson Samantha Hancock Maoyuan Xia Madison Jane Hogue

# Associate of Arts

Cvann Allen Laura Austin Carla Alvarado Jacob Bayer

#### Associate of Arts (continued)

Shanell Brito Rachel Calambas James Canard

Nayeli Cerda Emery Davis Nicholas Dilday Yarkietra Esaw Mary Free Jimena Garcia Lizbeth Guzman Cadey Hopper Riley Howington Anna Jones

James Kapales

Alicia Martin

Dilyn Massey

Kristen Madden

Jessica McDonagh Cheyenne Mcspadden Allison Moffitt Daryl Morris

Daisy Munguia-Bonilla
Virginia Pharis
Addison Ray
Miles Richard
Sophia Rodriguez
Lauren Rush
Morgyn Shelton
Lilly Shepherd
Christina Smith
Anna Stone
Julia Sweat
Jana Tarter

Jessica Waldrupe Mystic West Amber Yates

Gavin Turley

## **Associate of Science**

Desarae Adair Jameson Archer Grace Barnett Shae Bassham Lindsay Bateman Alexandrea Battles Anna Beach Samantha Beeler

Lydia Bishop Caitlan Boyce Sammi Bradley Ethan Brantley Tobias Braun Parker Brinkley Michael Brown Kidist Brown

Frederick Berry

Dustin Bullard Haley Byrd Courtney Carrico Allison Carter River Cates Tyler Childers Ethan Christmas

Reshard Clardy

William Coker

Kameron Collins

Rylan Brown

Elizabeth Buchanan

Brandon Collins Gracicla Conley Malia Cook Jacob Copeland Piper Cox Kylee Crotts Blake Crymes Christopher Cullum Emily Culp Andrew Culp Haleigh Cummings Cannon Curtis Jaxon Dailey Hannah Davenport Isabella Davis Kylee Denman Aaron Denton

Logan Despain Lauren Dewey Justien Dieckhoff Ilayda Dincer Mary Dirnberger Katie Dunn Anna Eaton Takara Edgerton Rhiannon Edwards Alston Elam Chance Elder

Chase Ervin Emma Erwin Sydney Faulkner Taylor Faulkner Spencer Feltz Paige Fithen Magan Fletcher Josie Floyd Terrell Ford

### Associate of Science (continued)

Jarida Hess

Annie Hicks

Brent Gage Kendall Kilgore Ethan Gallion Lillian King Charles Galloway Samuel Krallman Tyler Gammill Chloe Lackey Lindsey Gazaway Emma Lane Hannah Gibson Ashlyn Leonard Marguerite Gill Riley Lewis Rebecca Glover Stephanie Linker Abigail Goad Lindsey Lloyd Logan Gomer Colette Long Emma Graddy Zion Loyd Gavin Grubbs Mackenzie Machen

Hannah Guffey Carson Matheny Jake Guthrie Sophia Matheson Abbey Hammons Haley Maxwell Garret Hamrick Olivia May Nicholas Hansberry Mollie Mcclain Emma Hardin Macy McCormic Kloey Harlson Bryn McDonnough Jaleigh Harp Mason Mcginnis Jayla Harper Katelyn Mclean Madelyn Hart Bonnie Mieirs Connor Harvey Hannah Miller Christy Harwood Sydney Miller Ava Hayes Ryan Milton Michael Mofield Macy Henderson

Isabella Higginbottom Tyler Moran lazmin Hill Celesta Morgan Sarah Hooker Amber Morgan Madyson Hufstedler Madison Morris Erica Hughes Sam Morris Anthony Humphrey Shawnee Morris Kylee Humphries Caleb Morrison Shakeela Hunter Mason Morrow

Emma Hurlbut Denise Munguia-Bonilla

Erin Inman Gracen Murphy Kiara Isom Lydia Neely Brady Ives Robert Neilson Nicholas Ivey Ethylin Nelson Devon Jackson Kristina Neupane Magon James Abbigail Noel Jamie Jamison Michael O'Neal **Emily Jarrell** Danelly Orozco Zackary Jennings Ashley Pack Hannah Johns Catelyn Parker Emma Patrick Tommy Jones Cooper Jones Chloe Patterson Charles Jones Hannah Peters Halie Jordan Garet Phillips

Mattison JuarezTy PhillipsJohn KemperAliyah PhommachakMisty KendrickMadison PickeringMadison KerstenGeorgiana PieroniAaron KeyMya Pinkston

Gabriela Mondragon

Cassidy Moore

### Associate of Science (continued)

Katy Polk Andrew Stringfellow Railee Powell Jaycie Strong Sophia Quattlebaum Angel Stubblefield Joshua Rabey Gabrielle Sutterfield Jerusha Rathod Camry Sutton Clare Ratliff Trevor Sutton Patrece Rauls Kaden Tacker Sarah-Catherine Reed Camden Tate Madison Reynolds **Bailey Tatum** Maci Reynolds Emma Taylor Eli Richmond Chandler Taylor Madison Taylor Morgan Ripley Blake Robertson Eli Teague McKenzie Robinson Alexis Tedford Sophia Rogers Tori Tefteller

Elizabeth Rowton Daniel Terreaux Guzman

Jacob Tester Corey Rucker Rachel Rudd Joshua Thomas **Grant Sanders** Jacob Thompson Jonathan Schaufler Sara Trump Jayden Seawel Kassidy Vest Sophia Seger Jeremy Vidals Tristan Seibert Abbigail Wakefield Sydney Shempert Makayla Waldrep Andrew Sides Reagan Washam Clifford Sims Holten Watson Mandelyn Smeltzer Dayton Watson Kaitlin Smith Hannah Weatherford Riley Smith Hallie Weaver Sarah Webb Sydney Smith Meredith Webber Kayla Smith Tessa Smith William Whaley Austin Smith Faith Whitmire Marlee Snyder Mailyn Wilkerson **Emilee Williams** MyKaela Spetnagel Colton Steimel Brooklyn Wolfe Alex Woods Abigail Stephens Sara Stevens Elliott Wright Trey Stone Cole Young

Lindsey Storey Brittany Zimmerman

Laney Stout

# **CAMPUS QUERETARO**

#### **NEIL GRIFFIN COLLEGE OF BUSINESS**

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

#### **Bachelor of Science**

Carlos Enrique Ãlvarez Salazar Karla Giovanna Ãvalos Aragón Melissa Espinosa Aguilera Pablo Alejandro Algara Pérez Cum Laude

Stephany Pimentel Alquicira Samuel Mauricio Amigon Menjivar Arantxa Susana Uribe Avalos Sofia Garcia Bernal Magna Cum Laude Erwin Zavaleta Castañeda Reyes

**Cum Laude** Sabrina Sanchez Chavez

Santiago Bernabe Corona Esparragoza

Cum Laude

Marcos De La Cruz Partida Leonardo Del Río Bolívar Ruy Emilio Dipp Sánchez Jael Sadrak Estrada Godina Diego Rivas Ferreyro Alexis Macías Frias Brenda Anabel García Ducret Laura Vanessa Garduño Salazar Ivan Leonardo Gonzalez Bustamante

Claudio Iavier Gonzalez Cobos

Brandon Lara Guevara
Daniel Cano Gutierrez
Alejandro Junco Herrera
Daniela Areli Hidalgo Chavez
Magna Cum Laude
Valeria Stephania Juarez Pacheco

Chika Agwu Kalu Cum Laude Grissel Hernández Lara Magna Cum Laude

Lidia Astrid Limon Ascencio Aldo Antonio Lomeli Rodriguez Matt Jason Martinez-Avila Adan Emilio Mendoza González **Genesis Camila Menez Perez** 

Cum Laude
Hirohito Noda
Karen Itzel Pérez Lugo
Darien Nataly Rojas Hernández
Cum Laude
Gerardo Jiménez Romero

Joaquín García Sánchez Patricio Elizondo Valdez **Sergio Giner Zubieta Cum Laude** 

# **COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE**

#### CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

### **Bachelor of Science**

Javier Alejandro Aguirre González Magna Cum Laude Gilda Alejandra Beal Murrieta Cum Laude Adolfo Bueno Castillo Magna Cum Laude

Eduardo Maynez García Carlos Garcia Hernandez Daniel Isai Rios Quintanar José Diego Romero Escutia Sebastian Muñoz Trejo

#### **COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND COMMUNICATION**

# CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

#### **Bachelor of Science**

Alexa Denicce Aguilar Cornejo Ãngel Rojas Barraza **Santiago Minutti Hernandez Cum Laude**  Ximena Araujo Montaño Lizzeth Erandi Alafita Morales Paulina de la Peña Tamez Gianni Arianne Poh Tippetts

#### **COLLEGE OF SCIENCES AND MATHEMATICS**

## CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

Names of honor students, and their honors designations, appear in boldface italics.

## **Bachelor of Science**

Yolanda Guiot López Luisa Fernanda Macias Estrada Miguel Adán Martínez Hernández Cum Laude Alexa Fernanda Mendoza-Garcia Ana Karen Solano Morales Nadua Alejandra Pineda Nájera Ximena Zamora Prieto
Kevin Uriel Tonatiuh Santoyo Quiam
José Pablo Torres Campos
Magna Cum Laude
Luis Humberto Villasana Ãvila
Carla Gabriela Zavala Gómez
Cum Laude

#### MASTER THESES

Abu Sayed Mohammad Akid

THESIS ADVISOR: Zahid Dr. Hossain

THESIS TITLE: Utilization of Ground Tire Rubber in Preparation Sustainable and Durable Concrete Containing Fly Ash

Hannah Allen

THESIS ADVISOR: Amy Shollenbarger

THESIS TITLE: Impacts of the Covid-19 Pandemic on Kindergarten Student Behavior

Anita Bailev

THESIS ADVISOR: 1Deborah Persell

THESIS TITLE: Invulnerability and Preparedness Among Emergency Preparedness Personnel

Fuad Behbudov

THESIS ADVISOR: Robert D. Fleming

THESIS TITLE: Characterization of Functionalized Nanoparticle Coatings Subjected to Soiling and Cementation

Baleigh Nicole Boiling

THESIS ADVISOR: Amy Shollenbarger

THESIS TITLE: What Do Nurses Know About Stuttering? A Preliminary Study

Mollie Breckenridge

THESIS ADVISOR: Christina Akbari

THESIS TITLE: The Reading and Phonological Awareness Skills of Elementary English Language Learners

Post Covid-19 Pandemic

Zane Brown

THESIS ADVISOR: Justin Castro

THESIS TITLE: Methvin, Mooney, and Southern Plains Societies: A Study of Missionaries and Anthropologists

in the Kiowa, Comanche, Apache Reservation

William Cole

THESIS ADVISOR: Rick Lott
THESIS TITLE: What is Lost

Sarah Jane Hattle

THESIS ADVISOR: Lindsay White

THESIS TITLE: Hearing Loss vs. Length of Employment in the Steel Industry

Hilal Huseyinli

THESIS ADVISOR: Niamat Hossain

THESIS TITLE: Development and Validation of Transportation Resilience Scale: An Empirical Study

Rupesh Mahat

THESIS ADVISOR: Hossain Zahid

THESIS TITLE: Liquefaction Hazard Analysis of Northeast Arkansas Using Cone Penetration Test Data

Madison Rae Moritz

THESIS ADVISOR: Lindsay White

THESIS TITLE: Central Auditory Processing in Musicians Versus Non-Musicians

Mackenzie Hanna Nichols

THESIS ADVISOR: Stephen J. Mullin

THESIS TITLE: The Role of Stressors in the Behavioral Responses of Lesser Sirens to Chemical Cues

Christopher Pitts

THESIS ADVISOR: Averi Fegadel

THESIS TITLE: The Impact of Mentorship Programs: Unearthing Toxic Mentorships and Advancing Trauma-Informed Care

## **MASTER THESES (continued)**

Adra Ragen

THESIS ADVISOR: Wayne Wilkinson

THESIS TITLE: Victim Blaming in Revenge Pornography: The Possible Role of Religious Fundamentalism

Auburn Ramsey

THESIS ADVISOR: Guolei Zhou

THESIS TITLE: Dissecting the Mechanisms Underlying the CAP1 Functions in the Matrix Adhesion and Proliferation

of Cancer Cells

Fares Saleh Far Tarhuni

THESIS ADVISOR: Hossain Zahid

THESIS TITLE: Efficacy of Rice Husk Ash (RHA) and Hydrated Lime as Stabilizing Agents for

Poor Subgrade Soils in Arkansas

Chelsea Tipton

THESIS ADVISOR: Lindsay White

THESIS TITLE: The Effects of Personal Listening Device Use on Hearing Loss and Amplification Stigma

Maddison Verser

THESIS ADVISOR: Shanon Brantley

THESIS TITLE: Articulation Versus Motor Speech? Supervisor Perspectives of SLP Graduate Students: A Qualitative Study

Kelcie Wehrum

THESIS ADVISOR: Amy Shollenbarger

THESIS TITLE: Knowledge on Long-Term Impacts of Sport-Related Concussions in Female High School Athletes

Molly Grace Williams

THESIS ADVISOR: Amy Shollenbarger

THESIS TITLE: The Covid-19 Pandemic & Language Development of Preschool Children Living in the Arkansas Delta

# **HONORS SENIOR THESES**

STUDENT: Bao Nguyen THESIS ADVISOR: Dr. Hong Zhou

THESIS TITLE: Development of Shiny App for Multiple Testing Procedures Based on Covering Principle

STUDENT: Alexis Butler THESIS ADVISOR: Dr. John Mello

THESIS TITLE: Investigating the Relationship Between Level of Student Involvement and Important Student Outcomes

# ACADEMIC APPAREL

The present-day academic costume probably originated at Oxford and Cambridge universities and is a survival of the ecclesiastical garb of the late middle ages. As the universities passed from ecclesiastical control, the academic gown used brighter colors to distinguish it from the totally drab clerical robe. Although colonial American universities used academic gowns based upon the British system, people continued to associate them with the clergy.

Late in the nineteenth century, a student movement centering in New England instigated the establishment of a "senior badge" to improve commencement week exercises and revive the traditions of university life. In the 1890's, American universities and colleges established a uniform code for caps, gowns, and hoods for the various degrees, thereby standardizing academic styles in this country. The gown, the cap, and the hood are the characteristic elements of academic apparel.

The *gown* is usually of black material. However, some doctors' gowns are of the school color. Bachelors' gowns have pointed sleeves; masters' have long, closed sleeves, with slits from which the arms protrude; the doctors' have wide, round, open sleeves. Doctors' gowns are faced with panels of velvet down the front and three bars of velvet across each sleeve.

The *cap*, the square mortar-board in American universities, but a round, soft, flat velvet hat in British, Canadian, and some European universities, bears a tassel which may be black for all ranks and degrees, or may be of gold thread for doctors and the color of the degree for bachelors and masters.

The *hood*, worn around the neck to hang down the back, is the principal emblem of the nature and source of the degree held. It is edged with velvet of the color of the degree, while its lining of silk bears the colors of the institution which granted the degree. Hoods may be worn only after the degree has been granted.

Originally, the hood had three uses: as a head covering, as a shoulder cape, and as a bag in which alms could be collected. When large wigs were in vogue in Britain, the cape part of the hood was split in front and a narrow neckband inserted. The entire cape and hood was allowed to fall back as it is today, and it was never restored to the original style.

The *degree* colors in the hood are appropriate to the category of the degree, rather than to the scholar's major subject. Appropriate colors for degrees:

Agriculture

Agriculture Maize
Agriculture Education Maize

**Business** 

Accounting Drab Brown
Business Administration Drab Brown

Education and Behavioral Science

College Student Personnel Services
Early Childhood Services
Education
Exercise Science
Mental Health Counseling
Physical Education
Psychological Science
Sage Green
Golden Yellow
Sage Green
Gold
Sage Green
Formula Science
Gold
Sage Green
Gold

Rehabilitation Counseling Sage Green
School Psychology Light Blue
Sports Administration Sage Green
Teaching Light Blue

**Engineering and Computer Science** 

Engineering Orange Computer Science Orange

Liberal Arts and Communication

Art & Design Brown Communication Studies Crimson Criminal lustice Golden Yellow **English Education** Light Blue Heritage Studies — MS/PhD White Humanities White Iournalism Crimson Music Pink Music Education Pink Political Science Dark Blue Public Administration Peacock Blue Radio-Television Crimson Social Science Education Light Blue Theatre Brown

Nursing and Health Professions

Communication Disorders Grav Disaster Preparedness White Health Science Sage Geen Apricot Nursing Nursing Practice — DNP Apricot Slate Blue Occupational Therapy Doctorate Physical Therapy Teal Social Work Citron

Sciences and Mathematics

MathematicsGolden YellowMathematics EducationLight BlueScienceGolden YellowScience EducationLight Blue

Black and scarlet tassels are correct for all degrees, but gold metallic tassels may be worn by holders of doctoral degrees or by presidents of universities and colleges. The tassel should be worn draped over the left front quarter of the cap.

# THE MEDALLION

Medallions were used as adornments in biblical days and also served as symbols of authority. The Arkansas State University chancellor's medallion bears the seal of the university. The Arkansas State University president's medallion bears the seal of the ASU System. The Alumni Association president's medallion bears a 1924 emblem marking the establishment of the Alumni Association. The medallions are worn at all official academic ceremonies.

# THE MACE

Originally a weapon of the Middle Ages, the mace gradually became ceremonial in character. A mace was carried by church officials, guards of kings, and other high officials. Today it is used symbolically in academic ceremonies.

The current mace, introduced in 2015, is the result of a collaborative effort involving students, alumni, faculty and staff. From concept and design to production and assembly, the mace utilizes state-of-the-art technology and equipment to symbolically represent Arkansas State University.

The mace is composed of two parts: the head and the staff. The head is comprised of the Memorial Arch, a globe and two university seals. When dedicated in 1927, the Memorial Arch served as the entrance to A&M College. Now, the oldest structure on campus, the arch is an established icon that symbolizes the opportunities to advance in life through the educational experience offered by Arkansas State. The international impact of the university, her students, faculty and staff is symbolized by a globe suspended in the arch. Seals are attached to the sides of the globe to represent the tradition, authority and integrity of the university.

The staff is made of wenge, a dark-colored, highly durable wood symbolic of the rich experiences students receive when pursuing an education at A-State. The shape of the staff is patterned after the pillars of the Memorial Arch, giving it a distinct look.

The mace rests on a base symbolic of the Memorial Arch. Once the gateway to the institution, the Memorial Arch continues to occupy a prominent position in the heart of the Arkansas State University campus.

# THE SEAL

The official seal of Arkansas State University has been designed for the purpose of authentication, and to both represent and build upon the impact of an education at Arkansas State.

The current design of the Arkansas State University seal was adopted by the Board of Trustees in 2013. The new design incorporates current concepts and goals of the university.

The seal has three distinct characteristics:

- 1) The Memorial Arch symbolizes a portal or entrance to new life, balance in form and university tradition. It was given as a gift by the Class of 1927.
- 2) The inset date of 1909 is the date the institution was established.
- 3) The laurel wreath signifies the high achievement of its attendees.

These three features represent qualities of tradition, authority and integrity of the university.

# GRADUATION WITH ACADEMIC DISTINCTION/HONORS

Arkansas State University recognizes the academic achievement of graduating baccalaureate-degree students in the following ways:

- 1. Students graduating summa cum laude (4.00 grade point average) will wear a gold cord.
- 2. Students graduating magna cum laude (3.80-3.99 grade point average) will wear a red cord.
- 3. Students graduating cum laude (3.60-3.79 grade point average) will wear a white cord.
- 4. Students who complete the Honors Program or the University Honors program shall be designated as graduating "In Honors" or "In University Honors." The Honors Medal, developed in 2006, is a means of recognizing undergraduate students who graduate from The Honors College at Arkansas State University. The medal's design is taken from "The Scholar" character, which is an architectural relief on Wilson Hall, the university's oldest building. There are two separate medals, gold and silver. Students who graduate "In Honors" are awarded the silver medal. Students who complete an honors thesis and graduate "In University Honors" are awarded the gold medal. Students graduating "In University Honors" or "In Honors" will wear blue cords.



Arkansas State University educates leaders, enhances intellectual growth, and enriches lives.

